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March 4, 2022

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN,

On behalf of the Cliffdale Woods HOA we are requesting decorative street lights for EMMEN CT
AND MISMARCK CT as shown on the Duke Energy layout of the subdivision, consisting of TRADITIONAL.
We understand that the decorative adder charges are additional and that they must be paid by the HOA.

We also understand that a contract for this system will be taken to the City Council for approval.
This contract shall be for the electrical service cost difference and administrative charges.

Please prepare the necessary paperwork required to proceed with this request as soon as
possible. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Clyde Parker, Jr.
Manager
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